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Village to Test Outdoor Early Warning System Remotely 

 

Lindenhurst, Illinois –  
 
On October 1, 2019, the Village of Lindenhurst will be testing the outdoor early warning 
system as part of the monthly test.   
 
The Village will activate the monthly test as normal, at 10:00am.  Immediately after the 
monthly test, the Village will then activate a second tornado warning siren remotely.  
Residents will hear another series of sirens, without the monthly test voice prompts.   
 
This actual warning siren activation will be dependent on weather conditions on October 
1, 2019.  The Village does not want to alarm residents, however, it is important to 
periodically test the actual tornado warning siren remotely.   
 
Should residents have any questions, please contact the Village. 
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